
The Chairperson of the Finance Portfolio Committee, Hon. Paul Malema, invites stakeholders and 
interested parties to make written submissions on the 2023 Division of Revenue Amendment Bill 
that was tabled by the Minister of Finance on 01 November 2023. 

The Money Bills Amendment Procedure and Related Matters Act, Act No 9 of 2009 (obtainable from: 
www.polity.org.za) requires Parliament to conduct public hearings and to report on the Division of 
Revenue Amendment Bill. The object of the Bill is to amend the Division of Revenue Act, 2023, 
in accordance with the Money Bills and Related Matters Act, 2009; and to provide for matters 
connected therewith.

A public hearing will be conducted on Friday, 24 November 2023, at 17H00. Stakeholders interested 
in making a verbal submission during the public hearing are welcomed, however, they are required to 
notify the committee of their intentions by Wednesday, 22 November 2023. 

The closing date to make written submissions is on 
Thursday, 23 November 2023, at 16H00.  

All correspondence should be directed to: 
Senior Committee Coordinator, Mr. John Ntsane, at 
jntsane@gpl.gov.za.  

Hon Paul Malema
Chairperson: Finance Portfolio Committee

CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS AND NOTICE FOR 
PUBLIC HEARING ON THE DIVISION OF REVENUE 
AMENDMENT BILL [B33-2023] – SECTION 76

Copies of the Division of Revenue 
Amendment Bill and The Money Bills 
Amendment Procedure and Related 
Matters Act, Act No. 9 of 2009 are 
available at: www.gpl.gov.za 


